
Submitter: Jenipher Harnden 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1154 

Taxing water rights could disproportionately affect farmers and ranchers who rely 

heavily on water for irrigation. This added financial burden may make it more difficult 

for them to maintain profitable operations, leading to reduced agricultural production. 

This could have ripple effects on local economies and food supply chains. 


